NORTHBRIDGE BUILDING, PLANNING and CONSTRUCTION COMMITTEE

RECEIVED
ThAUG 18 AMIO: 47

Northbridge Town Hall
7 Main Street
Whitinsville, MA 01588

July 17, 2014 NORTHBRIDGE TBWN CLERK
Town Hall SORFER £ CCDRONE
Time: 7:00 pm

Open Meeting

PRESENT: Chairman Ronald White, Vice Chairman Thomas Pilibosian,
Paul Bedigian, Paul Halacy and Melissa Walker, School Department

Meeting called to order at 7:30 p.m.

Reorganization

Mr. Bedigian nominated Mr. White for Chairman and this was seconded by Mr.
Pilibosian. Nomination carried unanimously.

Mr. White nominated Mr. Pilibosian for Vice Chairman and this was seconded by Mr.
Bedigian. Nomination carried unanimously.

Approval of Minutes

A motion was made by Mr. Pilibosian and seconded by Mr. Bedigian to approve the
minutes from June 5, 2014. The motion carried unanimously.

School Department
-Discussed security project with Mr. Halacy and Ms. Walker. The BPCC agreed with the

addition of the key entry system at the Middle School Courtyard door.
-Discussed school department projects to be included in a capitol exclusion request for
the fall town meeting.

A motion was made by Mr. Pilibosian and seconded by Mr. White to support the
“School Committee: Capital Exclusion Request for Fall Town Meeting — FY15”. The
motion carried unanimously.

DPW Facility
Mr. White will talk to Mr. Shuris about plan and costs for DPW facility.

Fire Station
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Mr. White will talk to Mr. Shuris about coordination with Gale Associates on addressing
issues at the fire stations.

Police Station
Mr. White will talk to Mr. Shuris about coordination with Gale Associates on addressing

issues at the police station.

Library/Town Hall Great Room
Mr. Pilibosian will talk to Mr. Beckholt about the proposed library and Town Hall great

room projects.

Approval of Invoices

None.

New Business
None.

Adjournment
Motion was made by Mr. Pilibosian and seconded by Mr. Bedigian to adjourn the

meeting at 8:55 p.m. The motion carried unanimously.

The next meeting of the Committee is scheduled for August 7, 2014 at
Northbridge Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,
Paul Bedigian, BPCC



